
MESSAGE FROM FR.SECRETARY 

23.02.2017. 

  

I am happy to announce that our college has been accredited with ‘A’ Grade with 

CGPA 3.31 by NAAC in the 22nd Meeting of the Standing Committee held on 

22nd February 2017.  On behalf of our management,   I thank all the stakeholders 

of our college for their cooperation to bring out such a praiseworthy result. I 

sincerely thank our Principal for his exposing the development our college nicely 

to the peer team. I thank our vice principal for his coordination and arrangements. I 

am grateful to the deans for their wonderful presentation. I must appreciate the 

COE for his clarifications to various questions. The institution is indebted to       

Dr. Daniel and Mr. Benjamin for their well prepared Self Study Report and their 

contributions to IQAC.  I thank all the Heads of the Departments, teaching and 

non-teaching staff for their timely preparations and submission of records and 

other preparations and presentations. I am grateful to the parents, alumni and you 

my dear students for rising up to the situation. We must try hard to achieve our 

goal to get A+ and A++ in the future cycles. May God bless you all. 

 

                                                   Fr.G.Peter Rajendiram.  

 
 


